
Bill Elam 
47320 Jefferson Ave. 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
(907) 690-4339 
 
December 20th, 2024 
 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
144 N. Binkley 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
 
 
KPB Assembly Members and Mayor, 
 
It has been a privilege and an honor to serve the people of the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough. I would like to express my sincere gratitude to our extraordinary Borough 
staff, to our Mayor, and to my fellow Assembly Members. Thank you for all you do 
and I am proud of the work that we have accomplished. 

As of the certification of the Alaska General Election on November 30th I have been 
elected to serve in the Alaska State House of Representatives – District 8. As this 
new page of my public service unfolds I must tender my resignation. Please accept 
my resignation effective January 7th, 2025 at 11:59 p.m. for Assembly District 5 
Sterling/Funny River. 
 
It was through the trust of our community and my service here on the Assembly that I 
was inspired to run for the Alaska State Legislature. I look forward to continuing to 
serve our community in this new role, and I am encouraged to see what opportunities 
the future holds for us and for our State. 
 
 

 

 
                                                                       Sincerely, 
                                                       State Representative-Elect 
                                                                       Bill Elam  

 


